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Message from Mr. Ramirez

Ramona Families,

Our return to in-person learning has been an exciting time! It was
wonderful to see students sitting at a desk, using paper/pencil, and
talking to one another and to their teacher live!! It has certainly been
a very long year, but | am grateful that for the first time in over a year
we had a handful of students in a physical classroom.

Change can be a good thing, but it can also be difficult. For me,
change has always been a challenge. With that in mind, this will be
my last year as principal at Ramona. Effective July 1st, | will be the
new Director of Curriculum and Instruction at the district office. This
is a position that our superintendent, Dr. Hammond, offered and
appointed meto. It was an extremely difficult decision, and after
much prayer and consideration, this was an opportunity with new
possibilities.

| am going to miss our school, and I'm going to miss all of you. The
last 8 years have been the most amazing time for me, and | will
always be grateful for this community that made me feel like family.
Please take a moment to view this video with additional information
from me.

English - https:/youtu.be/CU7iFgDKpBI
Spanish - https:/youtu.be/JnyAW6moQYI

Thank you for your support the last 8 years. Thank you for trusting
me. Thank you for the love and care you have shown. It has been an
honor and a privilege serving as your principal.

With Gratitude,

Mr. Ramirez
Principal
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Technology

Please look for a schedule as to when you can return your child's iPad or
Chromebook. We will be collecting all materials and technology on
Friday, May 21st with additional make-up dates the following week.

Last Day of School

Friday, May 21st will be students' last day of school. Students will
check in online with their teacher in the morning for the final time
this year.

SCH@OI.

Staff Appreciation Week

I don't haveto tell you that we have the very best classified and
certificated staff anywhere! During the week of May 3-7 we are
recognizing our staff for their dedication, love, and hard work. The
amazing work that they do each day does not go unnoticed, and we are
grateful for each and every one of them!

Tuesday, May 4th is Teacher Appreciation Day. If you would like to send a note letting your child's
teacher know how much he/she is appreciated, please do that on Tuesday. Let's show our teachers
how much we love them!

Contact Us

Facebook (@ramonaacademy

@ 4225 Howard Street, Montclair, .. B8 ricky.ramirez@omsd.net
&, 9096273411 & omsd.net/ramona
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